
Hanover Logistics Trucking Company, R.H. Crawford teams up with the Truck Convoy for 
Wishes for the 15th year in a row   
 
Hanover PA, June 1st, 2016 – Since 2001, the Truck Convoy for Wishes benefitting the Make-A-Wish 
Foundation of Greater Pennsylvania and West Virginia has held their annual Truck Convoy for 
Wishes event and fundraiser in collaboration with local truckers and trucking companies to raise 
money through pledges to support local children with life-threatening medical conditions. 
 
R.H. Crawford’s drivers, mechanics, dispatchers, managers and staff worked together to make this 
year’s event a great success.  From fundraising, volunteering at the event and driving the trucks, the 
team came together in support of local children with life-threatening medical conditions for the 
fifteenth year in a row.  Driver Steve Wray JR has participated in the event every year since 2001. 
The R.H. Crawford team was among the top ten fundraisers again this year. 
 
With the support of the community and local trucking companies like R.H. Crawford, the event has 
grown from raising $6,000 in its inaugural year in 2001 to raising over $120,000 in 2016, granting 
31 wishes.   
 
For more information on the Truck Convoy for Wishes visit 
http://www.truckconvoyforwishes.com/Home_Page.html 
 
Visit R.H. Crawford at http://www.hanoverlogistics.com/. 
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